
 

 

TOWN OF PENDLETON 
6570 Campbell Boulevard 
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March 11, 2025 
 

Request for Proposals 
 

Highway Garage Overhead Door Replacement 

 

Overview: The Town of Pendleton is requesting proposals for work that generally 

involves the replacement of an existing overhead door at the Town-

owned and operated Highway Garage. 
 

Project Location: The Highway Garage facility is located at 6640 Campbell Boulevard 

in the Town of Pendleton. 
 

Project Description: The proposed work includes the following: 
 

● Removal of the existing overhead door and operating 

equipment at the north end of the Highway Garage facility. 

● Installation of a new replacement door of equivalent quality 

and performance, maintaining existing clearance 

dimensions and operational performance. 

● Installation of new controlling equipment for operation of 

the new overhead door. 

● Any and all modifications to electrical connections and 

carpentry features to ensure a finished project. 
 

Requested Proposal: Submitted proposals must include all costs, including materials and 

labor, to complete the project as detailed.  Furthermore, proposals 

must reflect current Prevailing Wage requirements. 
 

Contact: Any questions and other communications are to be directed to 

Highway Superintendent David Fischer, who may be reached at (716) 

625-8033.  Access to the site of the proposed work is available during 

typical open hours of the Town of Pendleton Highway Department. 
 

Deadline: All proposals are due to the Town Clerk of the Town of Pendleton by 

3:00 pm on April 9, 2025. 


